
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from ICSK! 

We are pleased to announce that the process of LKG admission for the academic 

session 2020-21 will begin on 17th October, 2019. Registration forms can be 

downloaded from the school website www.icsk-kw.com, from 17.10.2019, 4:00 a.m. 

to 22.10.2019, 11:00 p.m. For more details, please log on to www.icsk-kw.com 

We wish to thank you for your continued support. 

With best regards, 

 

Dr.V.Binumon 

Principal          2/10/2019 

 

http://www.icsk-kw.com/

